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DATES TO REMEMBER 

TERM 3  

September  

Thursday 14th School Sleepover drop off at 5:30 pm 

Friday 15th End of Term 3 - 1:30pm finish  No Breakfast Club 

October  

Monday 2nd Term 4 starts 

Friday 6th Year 5/6 Interschool Sport 

Friday 20th Zorb Ball & Obstacle Course Fundraising 

Other Dates  

3rd November Colour Fun Run 

3rd November 

https://www.facebook.com/cardiniaps
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

    Dear Parents and Friends,  

Well, time has flown and here we are again at the end of another term. As we look back, 
we can see how far we have come through the year and our students, parents and 
teachers should be congratulated on their efforts to date.   

Our Sleepover and disco is tonight!  We are super excited and cannot thank our staff 
enough for making this happen. This sleepover will allow students to develop both 
social and independence skills that will be invaluable to them as we lead into our whole 
School Camp in Term Four. 

As the weather is warming up, just a reminder that hats need to be worn in Term 4 while 
playing outdoors. Please ensure you clearly mark your child ’s name on them (and on all 
items of clothing, such as jumpers) as they have a habit of disappearing!   

Please remember that students finish at 1.30 pm on Friday  the 15th of September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we recognise ‘R U OK?’ Day, a national day of action when we remind each other that 
every day is the day to ask, ‘are you OK?’ and start a meaningful conversation whenever you spot 
the signs that someone you care about might be struggling with life.  
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

 

From School Council 

School Council is looking at various OSCH providers as part of our commitment to 
ensuring students are happy and engaged before and after school. If you have any 
feedback or comments that you would like to be added to the conversation, please 
see Simone (School Council President) or email the school. 

We will be discussing this further at the next School Council meeting on Wednesday 
October 18th at 4.00pm. 

Finally, Cardinia Primary School wishes everyone a happy and safe break. We 
hope you enjoy the AFL and NRL grand final celebrations if you follow them, 
and we will see you back in Term 4, rested and rejuvenated.  

Trudie Esler 

Acting Principal 
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CONGRATULATIONS and a big WELL DONE to the following students who all 

completed the 2023 Premiers’ Reading Challenge: 

Cameron F (FA) 

Cavan L (FA) 

Jake M (1/2A) 

Isabel G (1/2A) 

April F (1/2A) 

Maycie D (1/2A) 

Natasha W (1/2B) 

Hudson Y (3/4A) 

Oliver W (3/4A) 

Javen L (3/4B) 

Emilia M (3/4C) 

Shelbi D (5/6A) 

As a reward for your great reading, you have all earned yourself a Cardi 

Award.   

Once we receive the certificates, we will present them at Assembly.  We 

will publicise the date that this will occur once it is known. 

Paula Fleming 

PRC Co-ordinator 
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DIVISION ATHLETICS  

Congratulations to Jayden H for achieving first place in 

the Triple Jump event at the Cardinia Division Athletics 

competition today, proudly representing our school. 

This remarkable accomplishment highlights Jayden's 

exceptional talent and dedication. Additionally, Jayden 

demonstrated remarkable skill by securing a fourth-

place finish in the hurdles competition. 
 

We are excited to announce that Jayden has now qual-

ified to compete in the South Metropolitan Region 

Athletics, where he will once again represent our 

school with pride. We commend Jayden for his out-

standing performance and wish him the best of luck as 

he continues to excel in his athletic pursuits. 

STARS OF THE WEEK & 60 CARDI AWARDS  

Eloise And Alix Conner and Madison 
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ECO ZONE 

Thank you to our Grade 56 Students! 

 

Earlier this year, Cardinia Primary School were fortunate to receive a grant for 6 cubic me-
tres of compost soil from Australian Growing Solutions. The beautiful, nutrient-rich soil 
was delivered on Tuesday. With the school holidays fast approaching, we needed to 
transport the soil from the back carpark to the EcoZone as soon as possible.  In order to 
make this happen, our Grade 56 Science class turned into a Sustainability lesson. Thanks to 
the magnificent students in Grades 56A, 56B and 56C, we were able to move almost all of 
the soil in under 4 hours!!  The teamwork on display throughout the afternoon was superb. 
The Grade 56 students demonstrated our School Value of “Working Together” impeccably 
and I am so grateful for all their hard work today. A special shout out to Dustin B, Liam C 
and Donte I for doing the ground work in weeding the garden beds and setting up a good 
system to transport the soil. 

 

The garden beds in the EcoZone are now full and ready for some Spring planting! Well 
done, and thank you, to all the students who helped out today – you should be so proud of 
your efforts. 

 

Robyn Masters – Science Teacher 
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COLOUR FUN RUN 

This year's Colour Fun Run will be held on 3rd of November!  
Official Lunch will be on the first day back to school on 2nd 
October 
Before the final Colour Run day we will have 4 week different 
competition where students can win exciding prises 
 

Ongoing competitions: promotional team to give updates on. 

-Every $5,000 raised a teacher is slimed  

-First 4 students with most money raised overall gets to wear the chase's champ 
cape and races first ( 

-Every student that raises $100 goes into the draw to win a free Meal Deal lunch 

 Week 1- Announced:2/10. Winner announced/prize given:9/10 

Profile Competition- The class with the most profiles created by the end of the 
first week gets icy poles. 

 Week 2- Announced:9/10. Winner announced/prize given:16/10 

Class that raises the most money for the week- the class gets to create a part of 
the course  

 Week 3- Announced:16/10. Winner announced/prize given:23/10 

The students that have raised the most that week win a Uno junior move cards 
x2 
House competition: the house who has raised the most for this week will earn 
1000 House points for their House 

Week 4- Announced:23/10. Winner announced/prize given:30/10 

Highest Fundraising class gets to have a movie afternoon on Colour Run day  

  

3rd November 
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Friday 20th October, our school will run a Zorb Balls & Obstacle Course Fundraiser  

Cost per student $5. This money will be going towards the triple and long jump runway and the sand pit.  

Payment and permission form available on QKR 

 

 

COLOUR FUN RUN 

Zorb Ball and Obstacle Course Fundraising  
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CARDI AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

Congratulationson reaching  

      20 Cardi Awards!  

Foundation: Lilly  & Caleb, Year 1/2: Mila, Tait, Helena, Spencer, Jai, Riley, Noah, 

Maka, Lexi 

Grades 3/4: Zac & Harry, Year 5/6: Ethan and Piper 

Congratulations on reaching                                      

40 Cardi Awards!  

Peyton, Ella, Abbie, Harley, Alix, Breyden Ava, Bianca and Jayden 
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Breakfast Club  

Breakfast club runs each Friday between 8:30-8:45am in the Science Room.  This program is government 
funded and open to all students.  

Food available may be Weetbix, muesli, toast with Vegemite or honey, baked 
beans, spaghetti and fruit cups. Please let us know when dropping off your child if 
there are any allergies we need to be aware of. 

Children are welcome to come to the Science Room from 8:30am.  Please do not 
drop your child off any earlier than this. We welcome any parents who would like 
to come once a month (or less if we get enough help) to serve and tidy up.  

Before and After School Care 

At Cardinia Primary School, Before & After School Care is offered by Windermere.                               

Monday to Friday:    Before School Care from 6:30am - 8:45am                                                                                                                                                               
………………………………               After School Care from 3:30pm - 6:30pm 

Website: https://www.windermere.org.au/childcare/cardinia-ps-oshc-family-resources  

Email: enrolmentOSHC@windermere.org.au 

Phone:  0499 190 055  - Luke 

From the Office 

XUNO is your parent portal to view news and events, book parent 

teacher interviews, check your child's live attendance, mark 

absences, view reports, and more. Please contact the office if you 

have any problems or questions about setting up, and signing in to 

your account. 

2023 Term Dates 
Term 1:  Monday 30th January (Students) - Thursday 6th April 

Term 2:  Monday 24th April - Friday 23rd June 

Term 3:  Monday 10th July - Friday 15th September 

Term 4:  Monday 2nd October - Wednesday 20th December 

Qkr! Is the app that the school is using to accept any payments, such as: Parent 

Contributions, excursions, Meal Deals and second hand uniform (and more!) 

We are also trying to reduce the amount of paper used so most permission 

forms will be available on the app. Of course, if you require a hard copy, one 

can be collected from the office. Please see the office staff if you need more 

information about using Qkr! 

https://www.windermere.org.au/childcare/cardinia-ps-oshc-family-resources
mailto:enrolmentOSHC@windermere.org.au
tel:0499190055
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